
 

 

GYHA 2021-2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

I. Call Meeting to order – 6:00pm 

II. Determination of Quorum (6/11) – Met 

III. Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes – Lori/Chris L 

IV.  Old Business  

Coaching Director: 

Mark G. 
Drop-in Saturday at 330 (6/19) (Not sponsored by GYHA – we are 

currently in blackout for CAHA) 

Lost a coach but Mark H found a new coach. Cade (Played for UNC) – 

seems like a great fit for the PeeWees.  

President’s Report: 

Mark H. 
Registration is OPEN – Please disperse this information. We have 

had representatives at the Ice Haus and we now have 8-9 mites that are 

looking to register this year.  

Budget – This was emailed out this AM. No changes. Looking to pass 

the budget.  

Jacque – would like to see the entire budget sent out with the bottom line 

attached.  

We will need this to be passed in the July meeting. The only changes 

that we have made for the changes were the ice time, referee fees, and 

the registration that now doesn’t include uniforms. We will need 48 

skaters (registrations) to cover costs.  

We can send the spreadsheet out – in 2 weeks we can do a vote per email. 

It will be sent to the board and the board representative to send along to 

the families of the team that they represent. 

Uniforms - $150.00/set. Invoice from Zamar is attached. There will be 

other items for sale at the practices and games. We are hoping to ask 

the kids for what kind of jerseys they would like next year. 

Voted/Passed (Brian/Lori) 

Ice Logo – The bears logo will be on the ice for next season. This was 

a last-minute opportunity that was given from the Ice Haus manager. 

Per Corbin – it is going to go where the UNC logo is in now. It is also 

reusable.  

Website – This is up and going. Make sure to send Mark H pictures. 



 

 

Greeley Stampede Parade possibility – Caitlin emailed about being a 

part of the parade. She currently works for the city and was given the 

information to share. Flat-bed option or walking option. Walking 

option the kids have to be 10+. The price would be  

$125. This is great exposure. This would be on July 3rd. Ashley M will 

have a flat-bed truck. (Vote – unanimous) Kim will be helping with the 

registration.  

We are hoping to see some normalcy next year to include spectators in 

the stands.  

Vice-Presidents 

Report- Chris L. 

 

Promotions on Sundays: Big interest from Mites 

Possible Saturday promotions 

Treasurers Report – 

Lori R. 

 

All teams have turned in their checkbooks. 

 

 

Secretary – Leighann 

B. 

 

No new info 

Registrar's Report – 

Brian H. 

 

6 players have registered as of tonight 

Scheduling Report – 

Kim B. 

 

No new info 

Team Level Concerns 

or reports (as 

necessary) 

10U: Jacque: New emails? Will have new email addresses once we 

complete the tax/non-profit procedure. 

18U: Joey: Possible replacement needed moving forward 

New Business 

 

Possible in-person meetings at the Ice Haus starting in July. 



 

 

 Corbin: 6/27-7/4 – the ice will be out. 8/2 to 8/6 8am – 2pm Hockey 

Camp is scheduled. Ice fees will stay at $200/hr for the 2021-2022 

season. 

 

  

Next Meeting July 12, 2021 @ 6:00 PM  

Location: TBD (Will email location ASAP) 

Adjourn  7:00 PM Chris 1st/Brian 2nd 

 


